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February 27, 2025 
 
 
Via Email and U.S. Mail  
 
Elizabeth Huber, Director 
Siting, Transmission, and Environmental 
Protection Division 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814  
Email: STEPinfo@energy.ca.gov   
 

Renee Longman, Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Email: STEPsiting@energy.ca.gov  
 

Via Online Portal 
https://efiling.energy.ca.gov/Lists/DocketLog.aspx?docketnumber=23-SPPE-01   
 
Dear Ms. Huber and Ms. Longman:    
 

We are writing on behalf of California Unions for Reliable Energy to support the 
SVY03A Data Center Campus proposed by STACK Infrastructure, Inc.  The project would 
involve construction of a data center campus in the City of Hayward, Alameda County. The 
project will provide good jobs, will hire trained local construction workers, maintain area wage 
standards and provide health insurance.  This will ensure that the project provides maximum 
economic and employment benefits to Alameda County.  In addition, the project will provide job 
training opportunities for the youth of the region for careers in the construction industry through 
the hiring of apprentices and financial support for joint labor-management apprentice training 
programs. We are pleased to be able to support the project. 

   
 

      Sincerely, 

 
      Tanya A. Gulesserian 
 
 
 
TAG:acp 

mailto:STEPinfo@energy.ca.gov
mailto:STEPsiting@energy.ca.gov
https://efiling.energy.ca.gov/Lists/DocketLog.aspx?docketnumber=23-SPPE-01

